
SOUTHWEST HEALTHCARE SERVICES
Complete Healthcare Today, For a Better Tomorrow

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
Clinic • Hospital • Emergency Services • Long-Term Care • Assisted Living • Independent Living • Rehab Services • Visiting Nurses

802 Second Street NW • Bowman, ND 58623 • 701-523-5555 • www.swhealthcare.net

    To protect the health and safety of our community, Southwest Healthcare Services has been 
limiting the number of visitors to the hospital in recent weeks, while implementing enhanced 
screening efforts of all visitors. 
    After careful consideration of the welfare of our patients, their families, and our staff and the 
threat of the rising spread of COVID-19, Southwest Healthcare Services has updated its visitor 
restriction policy effective April 9, 2020:

    We would like to remind the public that if you have COVID-19 symptoms and are would like 
to visit a healthcare provider, please call first at 701-523-5555.
    For questions realted to COVID-19, the public can call the North Dakota Department of 
Health hotline at 7-866-207-2880 from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday or contact the 
local health unit at 701-523-3144.
    Southwest Healthcare Servcies will continue to monitor the situation and adjust accordingly. 
While we realize these temporary steps may cause inconvenience to visitors, we appreciate your 
understanding and support as we take increased measures to ensure the safety of our patients 
and our staff.

Thank you.

• One visitor per patient per day, immediate family only. NO visitors under the age of 16

• Family members will be screened about recent travel and signs of illness, including a 
temperature check.

• The hospital reserves the right to restrcit all visitor in the event a patient requires strict 
isolation measures.

–Any persons with symptoms will not be permitted to visit.
–Any persons with recent travel from a locatoin deemed by the North Dakota Department of Health 
to require quarantine will not be permitted to visit.


